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We are excited to
announce that we have

moved into our new
and permanent Office!

Our new location is 
202 Walnut Street, 

Red Bluff, CA 96080

The STWEC Office
Has Moved! 

New meeting dates are now
the 2nd Thursday of odd

months. 

The next meeting is
September 12th

Your 2024-2025
STWEC Board

Members 
President- Martin Spannaus
Vice President- Glenn Hawes 
Treasure- James Lefor 
Director- Ron Keown
Director- Rex Wilson 

If you are interested in joining the Board please contact staff @ (530) 527-4208

New STWEC Bi-Monthly
Board Meeting Dates
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Regional Water Board provides an annual
update to the State Water Resources Control

Board on the Irrigated Lands Regulatory
Program.

 The Board explains the current groundwater
protection strategy to determine if nitrates
are leaching beyond the rootzone and the
actions Coalition members have taken to

ensure groundwater meets drinking water
parameters.

Sue McConnel’s 
2021 State Water

Board 
ILRP update

mavensnotebook.com

norcalwater.org

#SourcingOurSustainable
Future
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Public Profile

If you are required to certify your Irrigation Nitrogen Management Plan
(INMP) completing these courses online or in person will count towards
your INMP Self Certification requirements for your annual farm reporting.
For more info please visit CDFA's website below: 
https://www.cdfa.ca.gov/is/ffld rs/frep/continuing_education.html 



Conclusion of 2023-2024
STWEC REPORTING YEAR
The 2023-2024 STWEC Season has
closed. If you have not completed your
2023 Annual Farm Report, Regional
Water Board will be contacting you as
well as those members that have not
submitted payment to STWEC.

The annual surface water reports for the
Coalition, as required by the Coalition’s
Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR) were
submitted on May 1, 2024.These reports
detail the Coalition’s surface water
monitoring results and progress on existing
and new management plans for the 2023
Water Year. If you have any questions about
the reports, please email Bruce Houdesheldt
at bruceh@norcalwater.org. 

P.O. Box 933
Red Bluff, CA 96080
(530)527-4208
Info@stwec.org


